
SOUTHERN WESTCHESTER

BOCES
TEACHERS ASSOCIATION

​March 16, 2022

Dear Certified Staff Members,

The BTA Benefits Trust is pleased to announce that this week or next, you will
receive a mailing from Davis Vision.  The packet will include your Davis Vision
membership ID card and benefit information. PLEASE DO NOT DISCARD as we
will not be able to provide a replacement. Once you receive the ID card you will be
able to access our Davis Vision Group Plan, or to activate your benefit now, visit the
BTA Benefits tab on bocesta.net​,​or see the attached flyer.

Please visit davisvision.com/members and click on Register new account.
Please enter your SS# in the member ID# section. You will then receive an
email to activate your account, allowing you access to the Davis Vision portal. The
attached flyer also includes the option of using the Davis Vision app.

We apologize for any inconvenience​accessing​this ​benefit ​may have caused.

Sincerely,

BTA Benefits Trust

http://bocesta.net/
http://davisvision.com/members



